Hereford & Worcester Fire and Rescue Authority
25 June 2010

21. Report from the Urgent Decisions Committee.
Purpose of report

1. To inform the Authority of the proceedings of the Committee Meeting held on
12 May 2010.

Recommendation

The Urgent Decisions Committee recommends that The Authority note the
contents of this Report.

Background

2. The Urgent Decisions Committee meeting was called to get approval for an
increased tender amount for the construction of a new fire station at Pebworth
so that the successful contractor could complete the building before the end of
the year.

Increased tender price for the relocation and building of new fire station at
Pebworth.

3. The Committee heard that the best priced tender for the relocation of Pebworth
Fire Station would increase the overall cost to £780,000 which was £130,000
higher than the original estimate of £650,000. The Committee noted that if the
increase was not approved until the FRA meeting scheduled for 25 June the
contract would incur extra costs, which could be as much as £18,000.

4. The Committee approved the revised overall cost for the project.

Supporting Information

Background papers — Agenda and Papers for Urgent Decisions Committee Meeting on
12 May 2010.
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